The Commodity Futures Trading Commission ("CFTC" or "Commission”) requires commercial-off-the-shelf replacement of the Uninterruptible Power Source (UPS) batteries listed below that are currently near end-of-life for the CFTC Headquarters (DC) floors 4 and 5. The UPS batteries to be replaced have an end of life on June 1, 2024. 

The delivery and installation of the batteries shall occur no later than 30 days after award. The installation of the batteries shall be on-site at the CFTC Headquarters, located at 1155 21st St, NW, Washington, DC 20581 and shall be performed during normal working hours, Monday through Friday. 

	Description
	Quantity

	4th Floor UPS System – Part#: CSB HR12120WFR Batteries
	40

	5th Floor UPS System – Part#: CSB HRL12280WFR Batteries
	72



[bookmark: _GoBack]Please submit requests for the solicitation to Christine Han at chan@cftc.gov no later than June 5, 2024. 


